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The object of this Course is not to teach a trade or to manu­
facture articles for sale, but to impart to the Student a knowledge 
of tools and machinery, and to train him in the uses of these in 
various forms of construction in conformity with mechanical and 

e mathematical principles. The aim throughout will be to furnish 
the Student with the best possible equipment tor life. The work 
undertaken will therefore be conducted so as to educate in the 
truest sense. Drawing will accompany all the constructions, wheth­
er in wood or iron. Successful Drawing is the essential part in 
Mechanics and Engineering ; but hitherto Drawing in High Schools 
has failed, because it has lacked its necessary complement— Con­
struction. These two, Drawing and Construction of the thing 
drawn, go hand in hand in Manual Training. For a strictly pro- 

I fessional man or woman this sort of culture is of immense value ; 
but many Students have no inclination towards a profession,so call­
ed, but have special aptitudes for Mechanics, Engineering, Archi- 
lecture, etc. A proper Manual Training Course leads directly to­
wards these and kindred pursuits.

It is a great benefit to a boy to learn how things are done, 
but while he is learning this, other objects of even greater impor­
tance are attained. He is trained to habits of accuracy in every 
exercise he draws and executes ; his taste and appreciation for 
beauty and proportion are cultivated by lathe turning and bench 
work. Thoughtfulness is developed throughout by the constant 
oversight and care of his tools and machinery ; and independence 
and self-reliance are the natural outcome of a boy’s exercising 
every day his power over material things and natural laws. Con­
sciousness of power to do and be is a great stimulus in a boy’s 
education.

In the Wood-working department (35-45 feet) are eighteen
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